
 
 

TMX Operations - Client Facing Hardware 
Refresh Advisory Notice – Confirmed 
Dates for MCC Colo 
 
As a reminder to the hardware refresh revised schedule notice sent ​January 9, 2018​, 
please be advised that implementation dates have been confirmed for Markham 

Co-Location (MCC Colo) site as follows:  

 

Markham Co-Location - Primary Edge Router (EX3) - Saturday, March 17, 2018 

 

**Note start time for the TMX network side change will be after 12:00 PM ET ** 

 

Markham Co-Location - Secondary Edge Router (EX4) - Saturday, March 24, 2018 

 

Clients will be notified prior to the implementation date with the specific peering IP 

that will be impacted. 

  

For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at (416) 947-4705. 

https://www.tsx.com/resource/en/1654
mailto:vendor_services@tmx.com?subject=More%20Information

